Special Meeting

Board of Assessment Appeals

Town of Harwinton

Meeting: March 14, 2019

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on Thursday to visit some of the properties that appealed their new assessments.

Present: Terry Ferrarotti, Sandy Sulek & Wayne Delmonte

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm.

The following were given a reduction in their assessed value:

- 1) Antonio Damiani 15 Knoll Dr.
- 2) Elaine Schiavone 6 Lake Shore Dr.
- 3) Mary Lund 10 Lake Shore Dr.
- 4) Kevin Clemens 26 Lake Shore Dr.
- 5) Dan Aquilante 160 Hill Rd.

The following had no changes in assessed value:

- 1) William Kovall 789 Hill Rd. (barn)
- 2) Derek Messier 17 Maple Dr. needed to be re-measured by assessor.

All members voted unanimously on each property.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:00pm.

Respectfully submitted, Candy Crawford, Clerk

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT HARWINTON CT

ATTEST TOWN CLERK C